
 

 

 

 

    
 

RECEPTION – VIRTUAL VISIT TO THE FARM 

 

 
On Wednesday, Reception Classes enjoyed a 

virtual visit to the farm. They watched videos, 

looked at pictures and discussed the animals 

that live on the farm.   They also read the story 

Dear Zoo and compared what animals live in 

the zoo, the farm and in houses as pets.  They 

created lions and giraffes using their 

handprints. They had a lot of fun making face 

masks and later used them for their role play.   

 

GRAB AND GO LUNCHES 

 

We are continuing to provide hot lunches 

every day for parents to collect from 11.45 – 

12.45pm. Please be aware the lunch can only 

be provided for pupils that attend the school, 

only a specific number is made daily and must 

be available to all pupils ensuring there is no 

shortfall.  

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

From 1st June 2020 school has reopened to YN, 

YR, Y1 and Y6 and our Key Worker class. It has 

been heart-warming to see some of our pupils 

again. Since then all the staff and pupils have 

done an amazing job at social distancing and 

keeping up with hygiene.  

These are unprecedented times and I 

appreciate that this is again challenging for 

pupils as well as for you all. If you have any 

concerns regarding supporting your child who 

is not in school please contact the school on 

0207-364-1010 or via email: __________________ 

info@cullodenacademy.org 

 

We will continue to provide as much 

information as we can, as soon as we can, via 

our website, text message and Twitter.  

 

Thank you once again for your support in these 

unprecedented times and I wish you and your 

family well.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 Virtual Sports day - 22nd June 2020  

 Last day of term – 21st July 2020 

 Summer Holiday- 22nd July –  7th 

September 2020 
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